
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 3/28/2014 1:19:50 PM

Gonzalez, Nuria (nuria.gonzalez@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
cab@cpuc.ca.gov (cab@cpuc.ca.gov); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Celebratory Dinner for WMDVE Companies involved in $800 Million offering

Nuria,

On behalf of Brian Cherry, PG&E is hosting a dinner for a small group of attendees (reps from 
WMDVE, investor banks, & PG&E) who participated in the largest bond offering in PG&E’s 
history. PG&E would like to know if Pres. Peevey would be interested in attending the 
dinner. If so, please provide us Pres. Peevey’s availability in April, May or June (on a 
Tuesday or Wednesday).

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

Redacted
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